
The Great Big Pumpinkapple Event 
 
Join Nik Elvy and her gang on Tuesday 26th October for seasonal 
food, outdoor activities and storytelling around the fire. A free 
community event held here at school. 
 
Timings to follow soon. 

 

Morrison Vouchers 
 
We are collecting the Good to Grow 
vouchers from Morrisons here at 
school. If you get any with your 
shopping, please bring them into the 
school office. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hello Yellow 
 

On Friday, 8 October we will joining other schools by 

taking part in #HelloYellow and raising vital funds to 

support the work that they do to show young people 

they're not alone with their mental health! 

 

So dig out your neon socks, custard scarf and banana 

hat or a yellow ribbon, no matter how big or small, 

let’s turn the school yellow. 

 

All we ask is for a small donation towards the charity 

which can be paid via ParentPay or bringing into your 

child’s class. 
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Term Dates 2021 
 
8th October- Hello Yellow Day 
12th October- School Photos 
25th- 29th October HALF TERM 
11th November- Nasal flu immunisations 
17th December- End of Term. 
 

 
 
 

School Photos 
 

School Photos will be held this year on Tuesday 12th 
October so get practicing those cheesy smiles. 
All payments for photos will be through 
 the online payment system. 
We will be doing sibling photographs  
this year. 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Well done to everyone who came to school by bike, scooter or walking or riding on a unicorn (some of our 

children are very imaginative.)  The children are incredibly settled and working really hard.  It is lovely to see all 

the wonderful learning in class.  We celebrate the children’s hard work in our Assembly Videos which can be 

found on the website under the Assemblies Tab. Please have a look.  


